
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
August 17, 2018 
 
 
Dear Donovan Parents, 
 
This letter is to inform you that there will be a service dog in our school assisting one of our 
students. This service dog is a trained companion for the student and is able to assist him/her in 
many of the daily routines while learning at school.  
 
This certified service dog is highly trained and recognized by an accredited training facility. The 
student’s right to have a certified service dog is protected under the American with Disabilities 
Act (ADA) and therefore can be with the handler in all aspects of his/her education. Students in 
classrooms where the service dog is present will be informed as to proper procedures around 
the animal while at school.  
 
We anticipate the service dog will be a benefit to the student’s learning and we look forward to 
this new addition to our school community. Thank you for your understanding and support. 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact the school office at 934-5400.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Clifton Franz 
Principal 
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Department of Pupil Personnel and Special Services​ - 700 Holbrook Avenue Lebanon Ohio 45036 - 934-5384 

Krista Foley - Director PreK-6   Cherie Gibson - Director 7-12 


